
Final Report 2019-2020 
 
For the 2018-2019 school year we received $49,529 from School Trust Lands. Our 
Community Council voted to use the money to purchase a half time Reading 
Interventionist to support our targeted reading goals in our school’s reading center. We 
used our roll-over funds to purchase needed technology equipment. We also funded a 
portion of our Art teacher cost to enhance our school’s art program. Our council also 
approved to fund a portion of our district’s new literacy program called Reach For 
Reading. This program was used in all the classrooms (K-5) this school year.  
 
During the 2019-2020 school year we received approximately $51,190 from School 
Trust Lands. Our Community Council met in March of 2019 to set the following funding 
priorities: A half time 3rd Grade Teacher to reduce student/teacher ratio by 50% 4 days 
a week. The council also chose to partner with the University of Utah Reading clinic to 
provide extra support to our most at risk students in literacy acquisition. We also 
decided to fund a portion of our Art teacher cost to enhance our school’s art program. 
The council chose to support our before school Performing Arts program. Students who 
chose to participate were afforded the opportunity to perform at school events. 
 
If you have any questions about our Community Council and how we use the funds for 
Water Canyon, please feel free to contact any of the members on the Community 
Council. As always, any parent is invited, and encouraged, to be a part of the 
Community Council meetings.  


